
Longport Water Tower Update – January 31, 2023  

Internal renovation work continues on 

Longport’s water tower. The interior 

dry work has been completed and the 

inside has been primed for painting. 

During this time, and throughout the 

renovation period, residents might 

experience fluctuations in water 

pressure and discoloration. The 

Longport Public Works Department has 

been working vigilantly to maintain 

constant pressure throughout the work 

period. As a way to regulate pressure, 

the public works department might find 

it necessary to release water through 

fire hydrants at times. 

Exterior work is scheduled to begin 

shortly and residents will begin to see scaffolding assembled outside of the water tower. This is 

necessary for exterior work including painting. Renovation work is scheduled to be completed by April 

30, 2023.  

If you experience any discoloration, please be aware that this is temporary and residents are advised to 

let the water run until it clears. Please take this into consideration when washing laundry, especially 

lighter colors.   

If you experience a water emergency during regular business hours (Monday through Friday from 9 

am to 4 pm) please contact the Longport Public Works Department at 609-823-2731 ext. 114. If you 

experience a water emergency after hours, please contact the Longport Police Department by calling 

609-822-2141.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your continued patience and 

understanding.   


